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Our 2015 year started out with snowmen and winter fun!  

Miss Susan’s 2 year olds have enjoyed painting their own version of 

Brown Bear, Brown Bear. Every page is filled with a colorful animal and 

the children love to retell the story.  

Miss Lizette’s class has been having fun with letters M, N, O, and P. 

The children had a wonderful experience learning about eating healthy, 

keeping teeth clean, and being aware of germs. The last week of the 

month was focused on snow fun the children made snowmen, played with 

ice and made snowflakes. 

Miss Vanessa’s class came back on Gg week, they made gorillas and 

tasted different grapes. For Hh week they painted houses and made 

horses. Ii week was a favorite because the children made yummy ice 

cream. Jj week was filled with jaguars and jelly beans. During this 

month the children have also learned about the weather and have made 

their very own weather chart.  

Miss April’s class have decorated snowmen, made snowmen books and 

talked about ice castles that are built in China. They had a wonderful 

field trip to the Rinks, where they laced up their ice skates and took 

to the ice all bundled up. The children are still working on writing lower 

case letters and the reading program is in full gear. 

Come by next month to see what fun activities the preschool has in 

store for February!  


